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Naveed Haider

From: SEID, Zahra [seidz@who.int]
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 10:56 PM
To: Naveed Haider
Cc: DURRANI, Saima; ALI, Asif; naila@ctc.org.pk
Subject: RE: [EXT] FW: Non-Complaince during microplan quality assessment

APPROVED 
 

From: Naveed Haider <naveed@ctc.org.pk>  
Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 12:01 AM 
To: SEID, Zahra <seidz@who.int> 
Cc: DURRANI, Saima <durranisa@who.int>; ALI, Asif <asifa@who.int>; naila@ctc.org.pk 
Subject: [EXT] FW: Non-Complaince during microplan quality assessment 
 
Dear Dr Zahra, 
 
Your kind approval is awaited in the appended email. 
 
Regards, 
Naveed Haider 
Project Officer-PTPP 
CTC - Sindh 
Cell: 03408444500 
 

From: Naveed Haider [mailto:naveed@ctc.org.pk]  
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 1:42 PM 
To: 'SEID, Zahra' 
Cc: 'DURRANI, Saima'; 'ALI, Asif'; 'Naila Nizam' 
Subject: FW: Non-Complaince during microplan quality assessment 
 
Dear Dr Zahra, 
 
It has been reported by IO of UCPO Ms Qurat Ul Ain that she didn’t take the micro plan prepration serious during pre-
campaign period  as result mircplan got 64% during DEOC desk review. Therefore, it is recommended to issue her 
explanation letter on account of her non-compliance and poor performance followed by disciplinary action in case of 
unsatisfactory response. 
 
Your Kind approval/feedback is requested in the regard. 
 
Regards, 
Naveed Haider 
Project Officer-PTPP 
CTC - Sindh 
Cell: 03408444500 
 

From: TARIQ, Najma [mailto:tariqn@who.int]  
Sent: Monday, February 21, 2022 8:58 PM 
To: Naveed Haider 
Cc: ARAIN, Asma Waheed 
Subject: Non-Complaince during microplan quality assessment 
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Dear Naveed 
I hope everything is going well for you. 
UCPO Quratulain (Gazderabad-6) did not take micro plan preparation seriously during the pre-campaign period. The 
following points were identified during a desk review at DEOC. Total score is 64% 
1- The list of missing children was not updated. 
2- Madrassa  and schools  targets have not been revised. 
3- The map of Area Incharges was not updated. 
4-UC level employees did not perform a desk review of microplan. 
Please handle it in accordance with SOPs. 
Warm greetings 
Dr. Najma Tariq 


